Dear Mr. Sorensen: This is to confirm our phone conversation of June 6th.

I am a resident and owner of the property at 2334 Sugarloaf Lane. This letter is in response to the proposed annexation of this property to Sandy City.

I do not want to be annexed to Sandy City,

Thank you, Mary Kay Sower From:

J Allan Payne <payne@payneappraisal.com>

To:

"jsorense@sandy.utah.gov" <jsorense@sandy.utah.gov>

Date:

6/9/2016 7:37 PM

Subject:

Annexation Sugarloaf Lane

James Sorensen Sandy City

My name is Allan Payne. I live at 8553 Sugarloaf Lane. We built our house in 1976 (40 years ago). I served on the Sandy Planning Commission in the early 1980's. Currently I live in Ottawa Canada as a volunteer. My family tells me that they received a notice that Sandy City in making a move to annex four houses on my street. I am in full support of the annexation. In my opinion this annexation should have happened a long time ago as I believe It is better for everyone involved. In addition, I believe that the annexation should be much larger to include most of the Willow Creek neighborhood and the Willow Creek Golf Course. I would like to see an even more aggressive effort on the part of Sandy City.

Respectfully, Allan Payne